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THE PLAK OF GO0 LIVING

March 29, 2010

Mr. Tom Fransen, Deputy Director
Division of Water Resources

1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

Subject: Letter of Interest — Jordan Lake Round 4 Allocation
Dear NMr. Fransen,
This letter is to confirm the desire of the Town of Apex to continue matntaining a Jordan Lake

water supply allocation and request additional allocation in Round 4. The Town will coordinate efforts
with the Town of Cary and the Jordan Lake Partners.

If you have any guestions, please contact me at (619} 362-8166 or tim.donneglly@apexnc.org.

Sincerely,

TOWN OF APLK
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Timathy L. Donnelly, PE -+

Director of Public Works & Utilities

Ce: Bruce Radford
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